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JULIE RATTRAY GOLF CLUB CHAMPION
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A very enjoyable season of golfing came to
an end Friday last with the ladies having din-
ner at LeBlanc's restaurant in Schreiber.
Later returning to the home of Mrs. A. Beauli-
eu were they held their semi-annual meeting,
election of officers for the next season and
presentation of prizes.

This was followed by a social evening for
all girls present.

Peg Wellings was presented with a golf
umbrella on behalf of the club with many wish-
es for good golfing at Kelowna where she will
be making her new home.

The new slate of officers are as follows:
Past President - J. Rattray; President - J.
Megraw; First Vice - M. Phillips; Secretary-
Treasurer - J. Hall; Tournament - J. Gunter;
Membership - M. Pluta; PriZes - A. Hara and
M. Phillips; Publicity - I. Romanuk; Handicap
- A. Beaulieu and J. Rattray.
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A NEW HOSPITAL? - Y E s!
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I was fortunate to be able to interview
Rena McAdam, President of the Board of Gover-
nors, McCausland Hospital, last week.

Rena highlighted on the fact that we are
getting a new hospital for the area. TN

The original draft plan was for an I8 bed
hospital, but now with mill expansion, the
board is pushing for 25 beds.

The hospital and all the health care fac-
llities - emergency - out-patients, pharmacy,
dental office, doctors office, etc. will be
located on 4 to 6 acres of land, approximately
where the present McCausland Hospital is
situated.

Rena said this land was donated by Kimberly
Clark when the hospital was turned into a
public hospital.

The cost for the area, which must be rais-
ed by the Board is $300,000. - 1/6th of the
total cost. The government pays the other
5/6ths after the Board raises it's funds.

Tentative date for starting is I976 but
Rena hopes to raise enough money to start in
1975,

The Board has done much work already in
contacting large institutes to raise money.
Rena McAdam and Joe Figliomeni attended the
Kinsmen meeting last Thursday to outline the
project and the need for financial support
from all organizations. The Board hopes to
attend many organizational meetings of this
nature to keep them informed and receive
their support.

People may begin to tire of hearing this
and that is for the hospital - mainly because
we have never had to support such a large

‘project of this nature before - we've been
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